Workshop Meeting
Tuesday, December 23, 2019 
The Workshop Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners was held on Monday, 
December 23, 2019 at Fire District Headquarters, 1 Leverich Place, Huntington, NY.  Present were Chairman Andre Sorrentino, Vice Chairman Thomas Brown, Commissioners Thomas Collins, Edmund M. Erickson and Michael Plant.  Also present were Treasurer Fred Buckholtz, Jr., District Secretary/Deputy Treasurer Karla Wright, Account Clerk Marie Caputo and Fiscal Advisor Joyce Logan.  Chief Brian Keane and 2nd Deputy Sean Schwier were present.    
The Workshop Meeting began with a Salute to the Flag and was called to order at 12 noon.
· Request the Board approve the December Workshop/Early bills.  After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Collins the Board approved the December Workshop/Early bills.  Motion unanimously carried.

· Request the Board approve the cancellation of CARR Systems as our provider for the servicing of the printers.  After a motion by Comm. Collins, seconded by Comm. Plant the Board approved the cancellation of CARR Systems.  Motion unanimously carried. 

· Request the Board approve a Resolution to approve the following Modifications to the 2019 General Fund Reserve Account.  After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Collins the Board approved a Resolution to approve the following Modifications to the 2019 General Fund Reserve Account.  Motion unanimously carried.  Complete Resolution attached.  (Resolution #2019-61)
· Request the Board approve a Resolution to approve the Fund to Fund Transfer.  After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Collins the Board approved a Resolution to approve the Fund to Fund Transfer.  Motion unanimously carried.  Complete Resolution attached.  (Resolution # 2019-62)
· Request the Board approve a Resolution to Reallocate Funds.  After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Collins the Board approved a Resolution to approve to Reallocate Funds.  Motion unanimously carried.  Complete Resolution attached.  (Resolution # 2019-63)

· Request the Board approve the use of a vehicle for department members Nicholas Ambrosio, Skip Schwier & George Bodnar to do the final inspection of the 1992 Antique on Saturday, January 4th in Pennsylvania.  After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Sorrentino that Board approved the use of a vehicle to attend final inspection of 1922 Antique in Pennsylvania.  Motion unanimously carried. 
After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Collins the meeting was adjourned at 12:15 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,







Karla E. Wright







Fire District Secretary/Deputy Treasurer
cc:  Joseph Frank, Attorney at Law   


